
Pre-school Newsletter 
 
The children have settled into the school routine and have gained a better understanding of 
the class rules and boundaries.  
 
 Our topic will continue with the theme All About Me. We our continuing to look at 
similarities and differences between themselves and others, developing their confidence in the 
use of language. In class the children will be creating observational drawings of each other and 
using different media and materials to create hair.  
 
Learning Intentions linked to class topic:  

• To create an observational drawing of each other, 
• To recognise similarities and differences between themselves and others,  
• Comment and ask questions,  
• Count accurately 1-1 correspondence.  

 
In class each week we will have letter sound of the week, to promote speech sounds. 
The letter for next week will be ‘B’, could you create a collage with your children with objects 
that begin with the letter B, we will share these on Thursday at circle time to promote speech 
sounds. Homework will be going home weekly, and it's linked to the class topic don’t forget to 
make it fun and give lots of praise. Children love to see their work on display, and it starts 
conversations building their communication skills.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete homework with your children, there create a face 
homework is lovely, children are so proud to show their work to each other and their teaching 
staff.  
 
Learning Journal  
We create a booklet in class called a Learning Journal, it will include photographs, 
and your children's work. These will be available for you to take home and contribute towards 
at the end of the month.  
 
Information  
Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snack 
without your support we wouldn't be able to offer this provision. Lastly please label your 
children's school uniform to prevent items going home with the wrong child.  
 
Mrs Edwards head of Pre-school & Nursery  
  
 


